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MESSAGE FROM MISS BLACKBURN



Thank you to everyone who attended the parent governor meeting this week. It was
great to chat with you and discuss ways how we could make our lovely school even

better. I have put the minutes of the meeting on the school website under “Parent info”
and click on “Parent governor meetings.”



Open day – We will be holding an open afternoon for prospective parents with children

for reception 2023 on 1st December from 1.30pm. We have produced a leaflet to
advertise this; if you would like a copy to place anywhere like gym club, surgery etc then
please pop into the office to collect one. You are also welcome to join us that afternoon.



Thursday 17 November Tidy up day – I was talking to a few parents earlier this week

about the outside of our building. It is a beautiful building but it is looking very worn out.
There were a few suggestions of sand blasting, chiselling etc. If you would like to help out
and are free from about 1.30pm on 17th, please bring along your tools and help us to do

what we can to make our building more beautiful.



It was lovely to see our children paying their respects to the war heroes today during our
Remembrance day assembly and as they participated in a 2 minute silence. 



Well done everyone.

Have a lovely weekend,
Paula Blackburn
















DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Next Parent Governor Meeting:

12th January - 2pm



Yrs 1 & 2 Parents
16th November - Early Reading &

Phonics Workshop in the Green Room
2:45-3:15



Squash Box

6th December - Squash Box production
at Gweek Village Hall for all children to

enjoy. Please collect your child from the
hall at the normal finish time.



Christmas Productions

 Our KS2 Production will take place at
Gweek Village Hall:

Tuesday 13th December 2.00-3.30pm
Thursday 15th December 5.30 - 7.00pm
Please collect your child from the hall

on Tuesday 13th December.



Our KS1 Production will take place in the
Poldhu classroom: 

Wednesday 14th December at 3:40pm



INSET Days
5-10 June 23

Term dates have already been sent to
you but if you need another copy then

let us know.



Sports Day
Thursday 15th June 23 at 2pm 






Rosemullion Class - Robin, for fantastic blending.

Praa Sands Class - Ned, for being independent in
his learning this week.

 
Church Cove Class - Iris, for her excellent attitude
towards all of her learning.

Poldhu Class - Dorian, for his amazing effort in all of
his learning. 

of
the 

Please close all gates as you enter and leave
the school grounds to help keep our children

safe. 
If you arrive after 8.45 (KS2) or 9.00 (KS1)

please take your child to the office to sign
them in. 

If your child is going to be off, please phone
the school office, 01326 572618, before

8:45am.
Take care with children when crossing the
road as some traffic is travelling very fast.



Please do not park across the staff car park

and obstruct the entrance. 

REMINDERS

School Christmas dinner will take place on Wednesday 14th
December.

We break up at the end of term at 1pm on Friday 16th December.

CHRISTMAS!



Poldhu Class 

Poldhu have been working
well on their learning over the
past couple of weeks. 

In English they have been
writing character descriptions
using a wide range of
language features. 

In maths they have tackled
multiplication and division.  

We have started our new
inquiry cycle thinking about
Anglo-Saxon and Viking
culture and have linked this to
our art work. 

CLASS UPDATE

CROWD FUNDRAISER!

The next Parent Governor meeting will
take place in the Green Room (between

Mr Conway and Mr Watson's
classrooms) on 12th January at 2pm



Subsequent Meetings:



3rd March 2023 - 9am



24th April 2023 2pm



22nd June 2033 9am




PARENT GOVERNOR
MEETINGS

Boskenwyn Community Primary School
are hosting an inspirational workshop

with Jamaican Open Champion Jordan
Hart. 

Jordan needs our help to raise funds for
vital training, medical and competition

costs. 
This money will also help the school and

other athletes across the country, find
out more by clicking on the link below:



https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/bosk

enwyn



https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/boskenwyn





**** Bags2School**** 
We raised, between us, 210 kg of clothing/textiles - which resulted in £84 donated to the

school.



**** Easy Fundraising **** 
If you buy things online, please sign up for Easyfundraising. Simply choose Boskenwyn FOBS

as your cause and raise cash for our school.





**** We will be holding our next fobs meeting soon, please keep an eye out on our Facebook
group, our new Instagram account and email to find out which day ****



**** I'm looking for someone to help run our silent auction this term. It's been a superb

fundraiser in the past, last time raising over £800! We auctioned off prizes kindly donated
from local businesses and skills, artwork, therapies and b&b stays  - all gifted from within our
school community. This year I'm looking for someone to set it up online, through a site; so if

you're feeling up for volunteering, it would be great - as we may not be able to run it
otherwise. ****
















FOBS

CELEBRATION OF SPORT

Monday 21st November will be a
celebration of sport day. 

In the morning we have an Olympic
athlete joining us and in the afternoon

children will be given the chance to
watch England's first game in the World

Cup and complete some World Cup
activities.







